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         Office of the

                  Pension & Retirement Board

                              (203) 783-3224

TO:

Karen Fortunati


City Clerk

FROM:
Tania R. Barnes, SHRM-SCP


HR Director
DATE:
December 7, 2023
SUBJECT:
PENSION AND RETIREMENT BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Pension and Retirement Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 21, 2023, via teleconference has been cancelled.  

City of Milford, Connecticut
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